
 

Greetings to all our 

fantastic volunteers 
 

March 2024 
For All Volunteers an afternoon tea at the Uniting 

Church Hall on March 22nd at 3pm.  

I have sad news though as Glenda can now no longer 

attend, but we will book her in for the next one. So, 

I’ll be happy to entertain you!! 

No not really, I wouldn’t put you through it. We will 

have a short session on the new policies and 

handbook as well as the website set up. I have a 

possible speaker from the ANU, yet to be confirmed 

that should be very interesting.  

I would love to meet up with as many as possible 

again, as you all are now aware I am very much a 

face-to-face kind of person.  

 

Our new Handbook and Policy documents are now available on 

the website. So, you can go to the link below and check them 

out before the meeting if you wish. 

https://acvvsfarsouthcoastnsw.org/  

 

I am still very keen to give 

presentations at community 

groups, clubs and churches, so if 

anyone would like to let their 

groups know of what we do 

please contact me and we will 

discuss options.      

 Sincerely, Lee 

https://acvvsfarsouthcoastnsw.org/

